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JudicialDistrictsTaskforce - Revising the Judicial Districts

From: "K. Dowding" <mydaddysseasoning@gmail.com>
To: <judicialdistrictstaskforce@tncourts.gov>

Date: 10/25/2019 9:47 AM

Subject: Revising the Judicial Districts

I read what was posted on the website in regard to the re-districing of the judicial districts.

Economically, merging the 29th and 27th districts will save money. The 29th district is too top
heavy on payroll. The 29th district is also severely mismanaged and corrupt. Merging the 2 districts
will save tax payers money and help clean up the corruption that plagues it. The Chancellor has
created a facade that his dockets are full....the man spends most of duck hunting season doing just
that.

The rules for filing an appeal were changed in this state because of what occurred in our district,
namely the Dyer County Chancery Court and it's clerk that was appointed by the Chancellor that
sits in the bench. All involved know that if the districts are merged, they stand no chance in
winning the election, which would be in the best interest of the citizens in the 29th district.

The former representative for our area has now retired. He was able to get the bill killed when it
came up for vote the last time. I'm hoping whom ever is elected will not stand in the way and allow
what is best for the citizens to be done versus what is in the best interest of those in risk of loosing
their jobs.

Dyer County was once labeled the "Most Corrupt County in the Nation"....nothing has changed. I
refer to the county as a FIFDOM.

The population does not support having two seperate districts. Financially, it would serve the
citizens better, as well as the state.

[ thank you for your time.
Respectfully,

Kathie Dowding
Dyer County
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